
 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School  PTA 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 6 ‘Leavers-fest’! 

Great news! The PTA, alongside Mrs Armstrong and Year 6 teachers, have been working on plans to 
create a leavers event for year 6 on Friday 16th July and are joining forces to host ‘Year 6 Leavers-fest’! 

This joint event will be exclusive to year 6; an outside festival, complete with DJ, stalls, games, food and 
a real ‘festival vibe’ followed by a sleepover at school arranged by year 6 teachers (more information on 
that to follow). 

The PTA have arranged the DJ and will provide funding for food and drinks. They will also provide 
festival style rubber wrist bands as souvenirs for the night; however, we are looking for year 6 parents to 
get involved, arrange and run a range of activities and stalls and help with preparation and running of 
the event. 

This might include: 

· food/drink ideas 

· ‘festival’ games (limbo/light up hoola-hooping/twister etc!) 

· Festival face glitter/face paints 

· Photobooth/photo props 

· Anything else you can think of! 

We would also be grateful for parents with artistic talent who might be able to assist with creating some 
bespoke banners and decorations. 

We will need helpers on the night, and this will be restricted to year 6 parents only. You will need to 
provide a negative lateral flow test the day before and wear a mask whilst on school premises. 

If you think you can help in any way, please either email the school office or if you are on social media, 
you could comment on the year 6 St Mary’s Facebook page. You could also chat with the year 6 parents 
who are on the PTA (details below). Please do let us know your thoughts by Friday 2nd July so that we 
can arrange the appropriate risk assessments and ensure we have enough help and 
equipment/activities. 

Year 6 PTA members are: 

Rosie Lockyer (Amber’s mum) 

Leianne Spaulding (Annabelle, Sienna and Amelia’s mum) 

Lucy Culkin (Fintan’s mum) 

Sarah Wanless (Aiden’s mum) 

We really hope this will be a special night for the children and everyone will enjoy the event. 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
St Mary’s PTA (and thanks to year 6 teachers and Mrs Armstrong for making it possible) 
 


